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Summer & Fall Edition 2016 
Main site: Androscoggin County 
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Hello to our clients and volunteers: 
Reminder: The SEARCH office will be 
closed on the following upcoming 
holidays: 

• Monday July 4th:  Independence Day 
• Monday Sept. 5th; Labor Day  
• Thanksgiving holiday; Nov. 24 & 25 
• Christmas Holiday: Monday Dec. 26 
• Wendy will be out for vacation July 

4 – 8.  

  
SeniorsPlus Education Center’s July 
2016 Flyer is enclosed to support our 
many seniors with educational 
opportunities: They continue to offer 
wonderful workshops for seniors on a 
variety of interesting and relevant topics. 
Remember that if you want to attend any of 
their classes you will need to call them to 
register for it.  
 
Donated items available:  s 
We have a walker available along with 
some knitting needles & books that were 
donated. If anyone has a need for these, 
please call Melissa at our main office at 
784-0157 and we will be glad to get them 
to you!  

                      
 

 
 

Annual Picnic: Exciting new changes are 
coming for this event this year:  

 
 

Save the Date:  
Our annual picnic is changing this year to 
an inside location with lots of summertime 
salads and picnic type foods! We will be 
having it at the Parish hall at Sacred Heart 
Church off of Western Ave. in Auburn. The 
hall has an elevator for those who need it 
and the bathrooms are right off the space as 
well! The time and date for the event is 
being changed as we hope to have it in a 
cooler month. Please save the date for this 
event for it will be held on Thursday Sept. 
8th from 4:30 to 6:30 pm! Invitations will be 
sent out in early August. Hope to see many 
of you join us there this year!   

 
We hope you have a  

Wonderful summer & fall. We look 
forward to seeing you at our new 

location for our annual picnic event 
in September! A Big shout out & 

thank you to Gabe Couture for the 
many years he has hosted this!   
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